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Burton Hall Road
Foul Drainage Upgrade
Work will commence on upgrading the Foul Drainage Infrastructure in Sandyford 
within the next week or so.  Work will start on the grass margins on Burton Hall 
Road.  There will be no interference with traffic.

South County Business Park
Employees in the Park will notice some tree felling and other accommodation works 
being carried out within the Park.  These works are associated with the preparation for
the development of the Leopardstown Roundabout and Link Road

Burton Hall Road Extension, Blackthorn Avenue, Sandyford 
Construction work on the extension of the cul de sac at Burton Hall Road to the 
Leopardstown Road is due for completion in February 2014. 
Traffic on Burton Hall Road and Blackthorn Avenue will be reduced to a single lane 
between 10.00am and 4.00pm to facilitate road surfacing of the junction from 
Wednesday, 22nd January 2014 to Friday, 24th January, 2014 inclusive. 


